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Special thanks to The University of Scranton Alumni Society for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

To learn more about what your class committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2009 and May 31, 2010, counts for your reunion and The Pride, Passion, Promise Reunion Awards.

• YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOURYOUR CLASS GIFT • your class gift
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CLASS OF 1975 
COMMITTEE

Phil Dzwonczyk 

Chuck Lenns

Thomas O’Brien

Dear <Firstname>,

	 It’s hard to believe, but it’s been thirty-five years since we graduated from 

The University of Scranton. We, the members of the Reunion committee are hoping 

that you’ll join us this June to celebrate our Reunion, back where it all began.

We entered “The U” in 1975 on many different paths, and as those paths 

intermingled during our four short years, the experiences we shared and the 

friendships we formed helped us become the people we are today.

As reunion nears, we remember the professors who impacted our lives. We recall 

friends we kept in touch with all our lives; yet we also recall others whom we have 

not seen or corresponded with in many years. We reminisce over campus club 

affiliations or remember an event that brought us together.

As we look back, this is a fine moment to pause and be thankful for all “The U” 

has given us, and to reconnect with the friends with whom we shared it all. We hope 

you will take time out of your schedule to join us and relive your Scranton days.

The Class of 1975 Committee


